
Schedule 8 to the Minutes of the 
Public Hearing meeting of 
Richmond City Council held on 

_c_H.y_c_le_rk~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~Monday,April20,2020. 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Mayor and Council 

Michelle Gibault-Fahlman <fahlmanclan@hotmail.com> 
April 17, 2020 12:03 PM 
CityCierk 
Community Support for project on 5500 No. 3 Road, Richmond 

Letter of Support- Rental Development 5500 No.3 Road 

I have been a resident of Richmond for my whole life. I am very pleased with the way my community has 
developed overtime, however I do believe that there is a lack of affordable housing and would like to voice my 
support the proposed development at 5500 No.3 Road. This area in particular is a hub for those in need of 
affordable rental options including students in the area at KPU and young families looking to be a part of our 
community. This area of Richmond has the potential to form a strong new community and the surrounding 
area would benefit from the amenities being developed near a main transit station. I am excited for the 
upcoming public hearing on April 20th, and am hopeful for some improvements in my surrounding 
community. 

Your truly, 

Michelle Fahlman 
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